
Dear Friends, On 25th of August, we had the Honourable Governor, West Bengal, Shri 
Gopalkrishna Gandhi at Parivaar. The Governor arrived at 10:30 and left at 12 noon and took 
rounds of the entire Parivaar Ashram campus and our annexe Nivedita House block'. Below are 
some pictures of the Governor's visit. 

  

 

  

 

  

          

  

 

  

 

  

          

  

 

  

 

  



          

  

 

  

 

  

          

  

 

  

 

  

          

  

 

  

 

  

          



  

 

  

 

  

          

  

 

 
 
 
  

 


